
  

In a wink of an eye, we have come to the time to say goodbye. As we reminisced 

the days we joined since we were in Toddler and Playgroup, we are finding it harder 

to bid farewell to our beloved teachers and friends. We have laughed, played, 

studied and enriched our lives in this school together, and we will definitely keep the 

friendships going. 

 

We came to know about different types of buses like double decker bus, school bus, city 

tour bus and private bus. We played picture game with our friends. Given a piece of puzzle, 

we found the other pieces of puzzle together with our friends to form pictures like ez-link 

card reader, wheel chair ramp, double decker bus and so on. As a closure activity, we 

shared some information about our puzzle pictures with our friends. 

Our teacher introduced the topic about ERP. ERP stands for Electronic Road Pricing. ERP scheme is 

an electronic toll collection scheme adopted in Singapore to manage traffic by road pricing. 

For art and craft activity, we created ERP gantry artwork using the cardboard edges. We were 

able to dip the cardboard edge on the paint to create ERP gantry on the drawing paper. 
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Airplane artwork 

We created number stories using car toys, unifix cubes and legos. In pairs, we 

managed to create stories on people travelling on the road, crossing the road, 

alighting at the bus stop and so on. 



  

We had a revision on consonant blends, digraphs and trigraphs. 

For creative writing, we used the target words to create a few 

sentences on our own.  



  

On 4th November, we had picnic at Bedok Reservoir 

Park and then we headed to Forest adventure 

together with our friends and teachers. We had a 

great empowering experience at forest adventure. 

We developed courage and perseverance after 

completing 16 crossings. It was really a memorable 

experience! 



 

  

We had an opportunity to 

experience an overnight camp at our 

school. We learned to pitch the 

tent and prepare our own 

breakfast. After our breakfast, we 

were engaged in some fun activities 

before the presentation of 

certificates. 



 


